
 
 

 

 

 

 

08 November 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Book Bingo 

Today we are launching Broadstone First School ‘Book Bingo’. We are launching this challenge to 

encourage the children to read, read and read some more as well as exposing them to a wider range 

of texts. We hope that the challenge will further encourage reading for pleasure across the school. 

Each child will bring home their sheet today and they need to complete as many of the boxes as 

possible over the year. Once they complete it, they will get 25 house points, as a prize, and they will 

come home with a brand-new bingo sheet with new challenges. In addition, they will also get 2 house 

points for every row they complete. 

They can complete the challenge in any order and all we ask is that you write the name of the book 

and sign in the box please. 

We cannot wait to hear all about the books the children have been reading independently or with you 

at home. 

Happy reading! 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Donna Swann 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                     
 

 


